
 

       

      

 

26 March 2021 

Annwyl Elin, 

Please find attached the Equality, Local Government and Equalities Committee’s 
legacy report, which we have published as a reflection of our work during the Fifth 
Senedd. The report includes our thoughts on the remit of our committee, in 
particular, the broad subject areas we cover and heavy legislative workload. 

We would be grateful if the Business Committee of the Sixth Senedd could take 
account of these matters when considering the remit of future committees. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

John Griffiths MS  

Chair  

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd 

Chair, Business Committee 


